HB 711 -- Notice of Termination of Water Service for Nonpayment
of Sewer Service Charges

Sponsor: McDonald

Currently, any municipality, sewer corporation, or sewer district
that contracts with a water company to terminate water service to
customer premises for nonpayment of sewer bills is required to
send the notice of termination of water service by certified
mail. This bill removes the certified mail requirement.



